
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Florida Coastal Office announces 
a public meeting to receive comments on the Rocky Bayou Aquatic Preserve draft 
management plan. The meeting will be held in Okaloosa County on February 27th, 
2018, 6:00-7:30 p.m. at Northwest Florida State College, SS302, 100 E. College Blvd., 
Niceville, FL 32578. A copy of the draft plan is posted at www.aquaticpreserves.com. 
For the agenda, contact the preserve Manager, Beth Fugate by e-mail: 
Beth.L.Fugate@dep.state.fl.us, by phone (850)595-0683, or by mail: 160 W. 
Government St., Pensacola, FL 32502.   Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this 
workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the 
workshop/meeting by contacting: Aquatic Preserve Manager Beth Fugate at (850)595-
0683. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the 
Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 
 

http://www.aquaticpreserves.com/
mailto:Beth.L.Fugate@dep.state.fl.us

